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Dear Legislators, 

 

As a native Oregonian, I have long been embarassed by our collective racist history 

as a nation and a state. While we can't change the past, we can take measures to 

remove those vestiges of our racist history. Let's make it possible (and easier) for 

people to take action to remove the old 'redlining' language and the exclusion of 

others from ownership of our collective properties.  

 

I fully support HB 3294 and encourage others to do so as well. We need to make 

ownership an opportunity for all and erase exclusive, racist language from our 

documents.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Matthew Coleman, resident of Oregon for 42 years.  


